

Senator Addabbo Installs New Executive Board of Palo Del Colle Society in Howard Beach

JOSEPH P. ADDABBO JR January 18, 2012

Queens, NY, January 17, 2012 – NYS Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. (D-Howard Beach) was invited to attend the January 7 meeting of the Palo del Colle Society in Howard Beach, and presided at the installion of the Executive Board members.

The Palo del Colle Society is a cultural group that promotes the positive influences and contributions of Italian Americans and recently celebrated its 25th anniversary. The Society is named for the town Palo del Colle (Pole on the Hill) near the province of Bari, Italy.